
COMAC DISCRETIONARY FUND 
 

 

The committee acted to adopt a policy for a COMAC Discretionary Fund (formerly the 
General Presbyter's Discretionary Fund) as follows: 

 
A fund will be established for the purpose of meeting emergency and confidential needs of 
clergy and congregations of Albany Presbytery. This fund will be financed and disbursed 
according to the following guidelines: 

 

 

   The Stated Clerk and the Chair of COMAC, after consultation with each other, have 
the discretion to disburse monies according to the stated purpose of the fund. 

 

   An annual report, describing in general terms what amount of money has been spent 
and for what general purpose, shall be submitted to the COMAC for review. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Reported to Presbytery October 1, 2002 
Revised April 2005 
Revised October 2010 (deleting dollar figures - since they change) 
Revised October 2017 
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